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The MORR Project Director utilizes end of 

month reporting efforts from the jurisdictions to 

provide treatment and recovery outcomes for 

the Mid-Year Report. 

The MORR Project Director collaborates with 

the BHA Contract Leads  to provide outcomes 

regarding Naloxone Education/Training, 

Outreach, Harm Reduction, Workforce 

Development and Training, Buprenorphine 

Expansion, and Social Media Campaigns. 

 

Fiscal accountability – Jurisdictional monthly 

expenditures and Year-To-Date expenditures 

are reported at this time. 

The report is completed in The Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration 

(SAMHSA) WebBGAS System and requires a login and password.  The Mid Year report will 

provide SAMHSA with State Targeted Response (STR) implementation outcomes from single 

state agencies.   

Contacts:   
Kim Thierry kim.thierry@samhsa.hhs.gov  

Wendy Pang wendy.pang@samhsa.hhs.gov 

The Mid-Year report will represent data for 

expenditure period Year 2 (May 1, 2018 – 

October 2018).  SAMHSA will send out 

notifications to single state agencies several 

weeks prior to the due date. 


